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Lanadian Embassy Ambassade dn Canada

501 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001

September 13, 1990

The Honourable Julius L. Katz

Deputy United States Trade Representative
Executive Office of the President

600 17th Street N.W.

Washington, D.C.20506

Dear Ambassador Katz,

I have the honour to refer to recent consultations
which were held between representatives of the Government
of Canada and the Government of The United States of
America regarding Canada's import restrictions on broiler
hatching eggs and chicks.

As a result of these consultations, officials of
both governments have agreed to the terms and conditions
contained in the attached document entitled, "Annex:
Agreement Between the Government of Canada and the
Government of The United States of America Concerning
Imports of Broiler Hatching Eggs and Chicks" ("Agreement").

If the terms of the said Agreement are acceptable
to your Government then I have the further honour to
propose that this letter and its Annex, which are authentic
in English and French, together with your confirmatory
reply, constitute an Agreement between the Government of
canada and the Government of The United States of America,
which shall enter into force on the date of your reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurance of my highest
consideration.

Sincerely,
/ /

M(M,

Marc A. Brault
Minister (Economic)
Deputy Head of Mission




